
Dear Parents/Carers  

  

As you know, the National Education Union (NEU) has declared further strike action next 

week on Wednesday 5th and Friday the 7th July.  I wanted to provide the latest information in 

relation to the action, so please note the information below ahead of the next week:  

  

Class  Wednesday 5th July  Friday 7th July  

Hedgehogs Open Open 

Foxes Open  Open  

Squirrels Open  Open  

Otters Closed Open  

  

We are always incredibly grateful for the support and engagement of our families and I would 

especially like to say how much I appreciate the support and understanding that parents have 

shown to the school in these difficult times.   

  
Kind regards 
 
Ian Harvey 

 


